
Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 Sunday July 24, 2022 

St. John the Evangelist Catholic Church 
 

5301 Daylight Drive, Evansville, IN 47725 / (812) 867-3718 / www.catholicdaylight.org 

Mass 
Saturday, 5:00 pm 

Sunday, 7:00 am & 10:00 am 
Tuesday, 8:00 am 

Wednesday, 6:00 pm 
Thursday, 8:00 am 

Friday, 8:00 am 
First Saturday, 8:00 am 

 

Reconciliation 
Saturday, 4:00–4:45 pm 
Sunday, 6:15–6:45 am 
Tuesday, 7:15–7:45 am 

Wednesday, 5:15–5:45 pm 
Thursday, 7:15–7:45 am 

Friday, 7:15–7:45 am 
And by appointment 

 

Office Hours 
Mon–Fri, 8:00 am –4:30 pm 

Adoration & Benediction 
Wednesday, 5:00 pm, in the Church. 
 

Adult Faith Formation, Religious Education & Confirmation 
Contact Mary Shetler at the Parish Office. 
 

Baptism 
Contact Deacon Richard to sign-up for classes (if expecting, 
preferably during the 2nd trimester). 
 

Marriage 
Contact the Parish Office as soon as an engagement is discussed to 
meet with Fr. Chris for marriage preparation. 
 

New Parishioners 
To register, please pick up a registration packet by the Parish Office 
window or download one from our website. 
 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) 
If you are interested in becoming Catholic or want to learn about the 
Catholic Faith, contact Deacon Richard. 
 

Rosary 
The Rosary is prayed twenty minutes before weekend Masses and 
after weekday Masses. 
 

Saint Clare Perpetual Eucharistic Adoration Chapel 
You may visit the Chapel at any time. Contact Jane Young for 
questions, to sign up for a holy hour, or to have access to the Chapel. 

Pastor............................................................. Fr. Chris Forler 
cforler@evdio.org 

 

Deacon..........................................................Vince Bernardin 
vbernardin@evdio.org 

 

Deacon.................................................Richard Leibundguth 
rleibundguth@evdio.org 

 

Bookkeeper……………………....................Bob Bindley 
bbindley@evdio.org 

 

Director of Music/Liturgy..............................Jason Allen 
                jallen@evdio.org 

 

Maintenance...........................................George Smiljanich 
gsmiljanich@evdio.org 

 

Preschool Director/Teacher..........................Traci Davis 
tdavis@evdio.org 

 

Parish Secretary.................................................Jenny Barry 
jbarry@evdio.org 

 

Secretary...............................................................Jane Young 
jayoung@evdio.org 

 

Youth Minister..................................................Mary Shetler 
mshetler@evdio.org 

 

Parish Catechetical Leader…….………...Mary Shetler 
mshetler@evdio.org 

 

July 26-Feast Day of Saints Joachim and Anne, the parents of  the Virgin Mary and 
the grandparents of Jesus.  

 



 Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
 

For more than six years now we have celebrated our Wednesday Mass at 6 
pm to facilitate working parishioners’ ability to come to make an extra Mass 
each week.  This has worked quite well, especially in terms of being able to 
offer the Sacraments of Penance as well as the Eucharist in conjunction with 
opportunities for catechesis.  This has also afforded our high school youth 
group the opportunity to combine their activities with the sacramental life. 
 

In order to make a greater allowance for after-Mass catechetical programs as 
well as to make it easier to come straight from the workplace, I have decided 
to change this Mass time to 5:30 pm.  It is my hope that this will make it 
easier for folks to come from work, attend Mass, and still adequately be able 
to observe the pre-communion 1-hour fast.  This will also make it possible 
for our youth group kids to attend Mass more consistently and still be able 
to have time to do their recreation/bonding activities, have instruction and 
discussion, and still be able to get home in a more reasonable time to 
complete homework and other tasks.  Please note that these changes will 
take place beginning August 17th. 
 

I am sure folks are also still wondering what the long-term plan is for the 
weekend Mass times.  This has still not yet been determined, but I hope it 
soon will be.  I fully realize that changing the schedule on anything, 
especially things as important as the Holy Mass; can be a challenge for some.  
It is my hope that this (as well as any forthcoming) changes will not only be 
acceptable to people, but actually fruitful to their spiritual life and make the 
Sacraments even more accessible.   
 

Please pray for me as I continue to pray for you.  As we priests come to wear 
more and more hats throughout our diocese, we are in greater and greater 
need for the divine assistance you call down for us! 
 

Finally, and most especially, pray for the young men preparing to step into 
the priestly ministry, most notably our seminarian Keith Hart!  Next 
weekend will be his last time with us before he resumes theological studies at 
St. Meinrad.  Please make a point to wish him well and lift him up before the 
Father’s throne!  I truly appreciate his being here with us and his willingness 
to dispose himself to the service of God and his people!  Thank you, Keith!!! 
 

In the Love of the Sacred Heart of Jesus, 
 

-Fr. Chris 

Financial Giving 
 

Weekly Budget              $        13,050.00 
Collection               $          7,842.41 
Online Collection               $          3,193.66 
Total Collection              $        11,036.07 
Difference              $        (2,023.93) 
 

Budget YTD:              $        39,180.00 
Actual:              $        38,662.85  
Difference:              $           (517.15) 
  
St. Vincent de Paul              $            227.00 
St. Vincent de Paul Food Bank            $                5.00 
Gabriel Project                                                   $          1,025.00 
       

Please make all checks for special collections payable 
to: St. John Church. 

Sponsor of the Week: 
Marx Tax & Accounting Service 

Please patronize and thank  
 our sponsors for supporting our 

Parish. 

St. John the Evangelist Catholic Church 

Give Your “First Fruits” Back to God 
 

  

To Parish…5-8%     To Diocese…1%     To Charities…1-4% 

 

Mass Intentions 
     

Tues.,  July 26 
8:00 am    †  Daniel E. Hirsch 
     Req. by Mary Hirsch 
 

Wed.,  July 27 
6:00 pm    † Judy Zimmerman 
    Req. by Cathy Rohner 
 

Thurs.,  July 28 
8:00 am    † Nicholas O’Daniel 
    Req. by John Mulherin 
 

Fri., July 29 
8:00 am    † Mary Steckler Seib 
    Req. by Ronald & Diana Ziliak 
            

Sat., July 30 

5:00 pm    For St. Bernard and St. John the  
           Evangelist Parishes 
     
Sun., July 31 

7:00 am      † Wilbur Young 
    Req. by Duane & Vicki Harger 
      

10:00 am    LIV  Aaron & Sarah Fulkerson 

    Req. by  Sarah Fulkerson 

Building Fund  
Estimated Cost for Building   $4,129,000 
Pledges/Parish Funds      $3,120,718 
Difference                                  ($1,021,282) 
80% of the estimated cost ($3,303,202) must be pledged or in hand 
for the project to be approved by the diocese. 

Mission Appeal for ASMI Congregation: 
Fr. Benny Chacko will be at your parish the weekend of July 30 – 31, 2022 to 
make the Mission Appeal on behalf of the Assisi Sisters of Mary Immaculate 
(ASMI) Congregation in India. The contribution from the Mission Appeal 
will help our Congregation with: 
- The training of candidates who join us with the genuine desire to offer 
their lives to God – as Aspirants, Postulants, Novices &amp; Junior Sister, 
- Their formation and maintenance, 
- Their vocation and professional training to fulfill our charism in our fields 
of services, 
- To improve infrastructure for their accommodation. 
Your generosity will in turn train several Missionaries for the Catholic 
Church who will spread the gospel message and accomplish the mission of 
Evangelization far and wide. 
Yours Sincerely, 
Sr. Leo Francis, ASMI, 
Provincial Superior 
Nagpur, India  



Altar Society invites all women of the parish to our August 
meeting.  We will be meeting on August 2, 2022 at 6 pm in 
the gym.  Please bring a salad to share and bring a friend.  
We would like to request We will have two speakers from 
St Vincent DePaul. We will be discussing our fall projects 
and  fundraisers.  Please rsvp on the sign up sheet in the 
commons or email jbarry@evdio.org 

St. Vincent De Paul 
Contact: Donal Gogarty svdpsjd@gmail.com 

Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time  
In the Gospel, Jesus teaches us that God is our 
“Father” and just as a parent’s love for their children is unlimited, so is 
God’s love and care for us unlimited.  Have you considered answering 
the call to help serve the poor by joining the Society of St. Vincent de 
Paul? 

Weekly Schedule 
Sunday, July 24 
 

Monday, July 25 
 

Tuesday, July 26 
 

Wednesday, July 27 
5:00 pm Sacred & Immaculate Heart Prayer Apostolate 
 (St. Clare Chapel) 
5:00 pm  Adoration and  Reconciliation (Church) 
6:00 pm  Youth Group (Church/Gym) 
 

Thursday, July 28 
 

Friday, July 29 
 

Saturday, July 30 
9:00 am Young Women’s Bible Study (Gym) 
 

Sunday, July 31 
11:00 am Farewell Reception for Seminarian Keith Hart (Gym) 

 

Have you registered with St. John? 
St. John would like to remind anyone who has not filled out 
registration forms to please do so. If you are a young adult who has 
moved out on your own, please fill out a packet as well. If you have 
been attending for a while, or if you are new to St. John, we would 
love to welcome you. The forms can be found by the office window. 
You can return the registration forms by placing them in the mail box 

 Memory Candles 
The candles in the Sanctuary Lamp and the St. Clare 

Adoration Chapel are in memory of: 
Sylvia Nichols 

 Req. by  Stu Nichols 

St. John Daylight’s guest network Wi-Fi password:  
Daylight! 

Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 Sunday July 24, 2022 

Prayer for our Military: O Prince of peace, we 
humbly ask your protection for all our men and 
women in military service. Give them 
unflinching courage to defend with honor, 
dignity and devotion, the rights of all who are 
imperiled by injustice and evil. Be their rock, 

their shield, and their stronghold and let them draw their strength 
from you. Please keep all of our military in your prayers. Veterans 
and current military need our prayers. We would like to have the 
names of our parishioners, spouses, and children that are military.  
Please call the office at 812-867-3718 or email Jenny at 
jbarry@evdio.org with any names of family members in the 
Military. (Branch of Military/Name) 

Religious Education, Youth Group, and Confirmation 
Registration  
Forms are available in the commons. Please fill out and return to the 
office by August 15th.  
You will also find below information on the upcoming Men's faith 
formation. Please RSVP to Mary Shetler at mshetler@evdio.org so we 
can plan for food and drinks. If you have any questions, please reach 
out to Mary Shetler at mshetler@evdio.org or call the office at  
(812)867-3718!   

RCIA-Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults is for any adult 
interested in becoming Catholic. Please contact Deacon Richard 
at 812-499-0377 to register for the RCIA.  An informal 
registration/orientation is scheduled for Sunday, August 28, 
2022 at 11:30 am after the 10 am mass.   



Cursillo Ambassador  
Contact: Alicia Nichols 
stjohnsdaylight@evansvillecursillo.com 
 

Gabriel Project 
Contact: Tarah Bracher, 812-983-4517 
 

Knights of Columbus, Council 14659 
Contact: Mitch Strange, 812-259-5318 
 

Morning Star Friends Outreach 
(Sick/Homebound) 
Contact: Jenny Barry, 812-867-3718 or 
jbarry@evdio.org 
 

Mother to Mother 
Contact: Jade Blankenberger, 812-453-7364 
 

Prayer Shawl Ministry 
Contact: Lois Martin, 812-303-4541 
 

Respect Life 
Contact: Mandy Keener, 812-459-4119 
 

 

Rosary Leaders 
Contact: Marie Dasher, 812-455-2905 
 

Sacred and Immaculate Heart Prayer 
Apostolate 
Contact: Grace Robertson, 812-306-4689 
 

Senior Citizen Mass/Breakfast 
Contact: Virginia Miller, 812-867-5765 
 

St. Anne Altar Society 
Contact: Jenny Barry, 812-867-3718 
 

St. John Men’s Club 
Contact: Steve Wagner, 812-457-1678 
  

St. Vincent de Paul Society 
Contact: Donal Gogarty, svdpsjd@gmail.com 
 

Troops of St. George 
Contact: Sean Boyles, 812-430-9560 
 

Youth Ministry 
Mary Shetler,  812-867-3718 
Youth group meets on Wednesdays at 6:00 pm.  

St. John the Evangelist Catholic Church 

 

MEMORY CANDLES RESERVATION FORM 
 

I would like to reserve candles in the Sanctuary Lamp  
and in the St. Clare Adoration Chapel 

 during the week of (Monday through Sunday): 
 

Please circle one:      In Honor of      In Memory  
  
  

Name of Individual:             
  
  
Donated By:               
  
 
Phone Number:              

 
Please include your check for $25.   

You can put this form and check into the  
collection basket or bring to the parish office. 

 

If you have any questions please call the office,  
812-867-3718 

                                                 
 

 


